Page 1 of 1

From: Kari Braniff

Sent: Thursday, September 25, 2008 10:07 AM
To: 'terryo@alphasub.com’

Subject: DW Farms Short Plat (SP-08-00021)
Attachments: EH Water Comment.pdf

Hi Terry,

Please see the attached comments from Environmental Health based on new information obtained regarding
the parcel creation and in compliance with the Memorandum of Agreement between Kittitas County and The
Department of Ecology.

If you have any questions let me know. | will be issuing the Conditional Preliminary Approval within the next
week.

Thanks,

Kari Braniff
Staff Planner

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street Suite 2

EIIensburg, WA 98926 RITTIIAS OIS T
kari.braniff@co kittitas.wa.us
P: 509.962.7046 “Building Partnerships-Building Communities”

F: 509.962.7682

All e-mail sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public
Disclosure under Chapter 42.56 RCW and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the recipient.
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